
NOTICE 

Request for Proposals 

Wayfinding Signage 

 

The City of Richmond, Texas is seeking all interested, qualified persons, or firms capable of providing the 

required products, to submit bids for the design, planning, fabrication, and installation of wayfinding 

signage. The City of Richmond is considering the selection for a wayfinding sing program for 

implementation over the next three to five fiscal years. Interested parties should submit their 

qualifications by 4:00 p.m., Friday, April 25, 2016, to 402 Morton Street, Richmond, TX 77469, ATTN: 

Laura Scarlato, to be considered. Proposals will not be accepted via fax or email. All submittals must be 

labeled Wayfinding Signs with the firm’s name on the outside of the sealed envelope. Interested parties 

should submit four (4) full color copies of their proposal on 8.5” x 11” paper. Questions concerning the 

proposal should be directed to Jessica Duet at jduet@richmondtx.gov. The RFP documents are available 

on the City’s website at http://richmondtx.gov/departments/requests-for-proposals-qualfications-and-

bids.  
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